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Congratulations to the Las Vegas Community! On May 22nd, Las Vegas Family Church's new church 

building proposal was approved by the city! 

 

The Board of Commissioners held a public meeting to examine the Las Vegas Family Church's request 

for new elevation, signage and lighting. After the architect, John Burke, presented the requests, there was 

a vote by the Board. Each of the seven Board members approved the requests! With this approval, the 

Board's decision is final and it allows the Las Vegas Community to start the construction design and 

building. 

 

Thank you to everyone that made this victory possible through prayer and attending the hearings! This 

exciting achievement marks a new chapter for the Las Vegas Family Church! 

 

If you would like to continue supporting, please consider donating to the Las Vegas Family New Church 

Fund. Thank you! 

 

 


